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February 8, 2021 

Eric D. Shaw, Director, Mayor's Office of Housing and Community Development 
City and County of San Francisco 
1 South Van Ness Avenue, 5th Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94103 

Dear Eric D. Shaw: 

RE:  Award Announcement – No Place Like Home 
Notice of Funding Availability Fiscal Year 2020  
Alternative Process County, Round 3 
City and County of San Francisco 
Contract: 20-NPLH-15736 

The California Department of Housing and Community Development (Department) is 
pleased to announce that the City and County of San Francisco has been awarded a 
No Place Like Home (NPLH) Program, Alternative Process County, Round 3 award in 
the amount of $322,157.00.This letter constitutes notice of the designation of NPLH 
program funds for the awardee. 

Expenditures may not be incurred prior to the execution of the Standard Agreement. 
Awardees will be able to draw down funds when the Standard Agreement is fully 
executed, and any general and special conditions have been cleared in writing.  

Congratulations on your successful application. For further information, please contact 
Stephanie Tran-Houangvilay, NPLH Program Manager, Program Design and 
Implementation Branch, (916) 274-0533 or Stephanie.Tran-Houangvilay@hcd.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Seeger 
Deputy Director


